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May 8th Business Meeting for the Canton of Tanwayour  

In attendance:  

THLady Agatha of Tintagel, Lady Maggie, Lady Moira MacPhereson, Lord Alastar de 

Coursayre, Lady Muirghein Morrison and Eblenn Zingen Meic An Ucaire, Lord Oengas 

MacPherson, Dame Alesia, Baroness Eloise, Baron Thorvald. 

A&S Report:  

The quarterly class went well last month. We have now picked and tried two recipes to be used 

as sausages for the Talanque Feast. We also unanimously agreed that the period andouille recipe 

would not be very desirable (intestines stuffed with intestines), so we are going with a late period 

French adaptation.  

The next A&S class will be held in July by THL Agatha. She will announce it when/where later. 

There was also a reminder to that the June Serpent's Tongue will be on Tanwayour, so everyone 

is urged to make donations to Dyffed as soon as possible. 

Old Business: 

Talanque Tourney/Feast: 

The trolls are to be fired this weekend. They will then be painted with acrylics and sealed with 

hairspray. They need bags to cover them (app. 3.5 x 4.5").  

Talanque will be unable to attend the Tourney. 

The Canton will still be doing it's donation towards maintainence/repairs on the Baronial Trailer. 

We are renting a porta-potty with exterior sink for the event. 

Canton Positions changing: 

Seneschal and Herald. The exchequer position will stay with THL Gillian until the current 

candidate can get the exchequer class at Collegium. 

Separate polling was held for Seneschal and Herald. Alastar and Eblenn were unanimously 

recommended for the positions. 

Upcoming items of note: 

Friday night at war, at the closed ramada from 8-10pm is a Potluck Dessert Revel for the Crown 

Prince and Princess, Guillaume and Felinah. The populace is encouraged to attend, and bring 

donations of dessert or finger food items. 

Their Excellencies also requested donations to use at Crown Prints Prize Tourney. 



Lady Maggie also displayed some merchandising concepts that could be done with any heraldic 

graphic, see http://www.cafepress.com/desteele for examples. 

The next canton meeting will be on June 12th at Lady Moira's house at 7:30pm. 

 


